
 

 

July 30, 2021 

 

Dr. Fan Liming 

President 

Shandong University 

 

Dear President Fan: 

 

Greetings from Ewha Womans University. 

 

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations on the 120th anniversary of Shandong 

University. It is our great pleasure to commend the remarkable accomplishments that 

Shandong has achieved thus far. I am confident that Shandong University will continue the 

proud tradition it has created in China, and expand its leadership into Asia and the world. 

  

Ewha Womans University is proud to have built a robust partnership with Shandong 

University through the consistent exchange of students. We hope we will be able to further 

strengthen our friendship and partnership in the years to come.  

 

I wish Shandong University continued success and look forward to many more years of our 

collaboration. Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Eun Mee Kim, Ph.D. 

President 

Ewha Womans University 


